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Meeting:  OGHS Athletic Booster Club	
[bookmark: _GoBack]Date:  Monday, May 21 2018
Location:  OGHS Media Center
Chairperson:  Mr. Stan Smith, Athletic Director
Review of Agenda-Stan Smith
A detailed treasury report was provided by Judy Vaughn.  She reported that we profited ~$5700.00 for the golf tournament. 
Concession stand update:  Charles Crowder reported that we need more dishes and a more sufficient way to store cold foods.  It has been a learning year in which he’s identified some processes that we can improve on.  There are some unused products that we’ll be able to use for the fall.  We will not utilize Signup Genius for football but will implement that same process for all other sports.
Golf tournament went well.  We appreciate all who came out to help and also those who played in the tournament to support our cause.   Our OGHS golf team will host a golf tournament in October.   More details to come as it gets closer to time.     
Our spring athletic banquet went well.  Thank you Mr. Eddie Longbottom for your support!  We plan to host banquets for each season going forward and are considering light refreshments instead of catering a full course meal. 
Coach Shawn Loggins has a 5K course mapped out for our fall 5K fundraiser scheduled for Saturday, September 22nd.  There are several things we need in place for the race such as a waiver to host for liability purposes, arranging a sheriff who will be available during the race, t-shirts as well as bib numbers.   We are looking into options for on-line registration/payment.  We will ask the art class if they’ll design flyers for this event.  Charles Crowder will run concessions and Jeff & Julie Tesh will help with registering folks the day of.   
Freshmen Orientation is scheduled for Thursday, August 23rd from 8-12.   The boosters will be there to sell apparel as well as speak to anyone who is interested in joining OGHS Athletic Booster’s Club.  
Mr. Stan Smith provided updates for our softball/baseball dugout project.  Mr. Morgan will build them and but will wait until the fall months before beginning.   He wants 50% upfront and the rest once completed.  We will have a workday to take down fences and posts but no date has been set just yet.  With the help of our 5K fundraiser and football concessions, we feel we can meet Mr. Morgan’s requirements.  
Free physicals will be May 29th for any rising 9th-11th graders.  

Our next meeting will be Monday, July 16th  at 6:00.  We do not plan to have a June meeting.  
We plan to elect officers at our September 17th meeting.   We’ll be sure to send out reminders.  
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